
                     LAWRENCEVILLE BOROUGH COUNCIL 
                                       SPECIAL MEETING 

                                         MARCH 22, 2004 
 

CALL TO ORDER 
 
President Marian Russell called the Special Meeting of the Lawrenceville 

Borough Council to order at 7:00 PM with the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
ROLL CALL 

Council Members:     Chief of Police: 
Mildred Bliss      Walter Beach 

Melvin Davis 
William Dincher 
Edward Lockhart         Secretary: 

Alan Losey       Darcy Wood 
Marian Russell 

 
Visitors: 
Al Beach 

Pete Titlow 
 
New Building 

Pete Titlow presented the council with 5 sets of blue prints. There was a 
discussion on the possibility of having storage in the basement instead of 

building a garage. Bill Dincher made a motion to accept the building 
plans with a few minor changes that have been discussed this evening; 
leave it to the competency of the building committee to deal with Pete 

and L&I and get it done with, seconded by Mildred Bliss. Roll call vote is 
noted with all members present voting yea, except Marian voting no. 
 

At 8:25 pm Al Losey excused himself from the meeting. 
 

New Business 
Council discussed the different options now available for a code 
enforcement officer. More information is needed on the stats from what is 

available with the Richmond Township officer, so the ordinance to adopt 
the Pennsylvania Construction Code was tabled till the April meeting. 

Vern Doud, Supervisor for Richmond Township, will be available for the 
April meeting. 
 

Adjournment 
Mildred Bliss made a motion to adjourn at 8:49 PM, seconded by Melvin 
Davis. 

 
Minutes were taken and prepared by: 



Darcy Wood 
Secretary 

 
 

 

 


